July 24th, 1930. Dr. Edward H. Hume, 303 East 20th Street, New York City. My dear Dr. Hume, Upon my return to Montreal this morning I found your letter of the 16th instant, introducing Mr. Leif Egeland. I find that Mr. Egeland called here last Monday, when the Registrar took him in hand and showed him something of the University. I am sorry that I missed him. I hope all goes well with you and that you have settled down again after the wedding. With my very kindest wishes, I am, Ever yours faithfully,